

1. Northampton.  
~~Worcester~~

OXFORD.

25. 9. 04.

My dear Macmillan,

Evans was here today, and  
I asked him about postponing  
the Cretan Fund meeting. He  
is anxious that ~~any~~<sup>all</sup> of us who  
are able should meet on the 4<sup>th</sup>  
as arranged, and be clear as  
what the Fund's ~~plan~~ plan of  
campaign is to be, before

OXFORD  
1, WELLINGTON PLACE,

the School Committee meets. This will not prevent all, who are able, from meeting again on the 11<sup>th</sup>, if necessary.

Bouquet is expected here tomorrow, and I will tell him what Evans wants. I have suggested to Evans a similar allocation of funds to that of last year, as between Knossos

and Palaikastro: and I think he will agree to that if there is a definite plan of campaign made and adhered to at Palaikastro, and if the British School sees its way to meet the Fund's grant out of its own resources.

Yours very sincerely  
John. L. Myers.